

William Law CE Primary School Twelvetree

Avenue, Werrington, Peterborough, PE₄ ₅DT Headteacher: Mr Darren Epton-Smith



01733 577600



office@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk



www.williamlawceschool.co.uk

28th April 2023

Parent/Carer
The Hive Out of School Club

Dear Parent/Carer

I would like to start by thanking you for choosing The Hive breakfast and out of school club to care for your children.

As the current cost of living is affecting everyone, I need to explain to you about the financing and running of The Hive. The last increase in fees at The Hive was in September 2016. In recent months the club's costs have significantly increased due to food costs, national pay award, increasing staff costs as well as increased energy costs. To date we have chosen to maintain the levels of quality of both staff and food within The Hive.

Therefore, fees at The Hive will increase from Tuesday, 5th September 2023 as follows:-

Breakfast Club will be charged at £5.00 per session for all children.

Out of School Club will be charged at £9.50 per session for all children.

As always should you wish to discuss any of the above further, please either email osc@williamlaw.peterborough.sch.uk or telephone myself on 07522987068.

Yours faithfully

Mrs D Thorpe

The Hive Club Manager

